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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/02/2020  15:37:522019/5885/P OBJ Kenneth Barnett The proposed first floor terrace, with open railings, will cause an unacceptable increase in overlooking into the 

first and second floor windows of habitable rooms at no. 1 Chevington and over adjacent gardens.

Should the proposal be approved, a Construction Management Plan is needed to prevent contractor parking 

or delivery of materials via the estate access road and turning area at the rear of the subject property.
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